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CORRECTION:  The original release on this subject stated that Dr. Renay Scott accepted a position 
with another college.  She has confirmed with MCCC that she has not accepted a position.  This release 
has been updated to reflect that fact. 

 
ONE OF FIVE FINALISTS WITHDRAWS  
FROM MCCC PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH  

 
Special Board Meeting Moved Up 

 
MONROE, Mich. – One of the five finalists for the position of president at Monroe County 

Community College, Dr. Renay Scott, has withdrawn her name from consideration. 

Dr. Scott was scheduled for a public forum and board interview on May 23.  Both have been 

cancelled. 

The other four finalists are scheduled for public forums and board interviews on May 21-22.   

The MCCC special board meeting regarding the selection of the new president originally 

scheduled for Thursday, May 23 at 6:30 p.m. has been moved up to Wednesday, May 22 at 7:45 p.m.   

The remaining presidential finalists include Dr. Carlee Drummer, executive director of college 

advancement and executive director of the educational foundation at Oakton Community College, Des 

Plaines and Skokie, Ill.; Dr. Karen Hays, vice president, academic and student affairs at Middlesex  

(more) 

 



 

County College in Edison, N.J.; Dr. Kojo Quartey, provost and chief academic officer at the City 

Colleges of Chicago; and Suzanne Wetzel, vice president of administration and executive director of 

The Foundation at Monroe County Community College.  
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